
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 22, 2018 
 
 
 
Ms. Amy Brown 
Assistant Bureau Chief/Environmental Administrator  
Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services  
Division of Agricultural Environmental Services  
Bureau of Scientific Evaluation & Technical Assistance, Pesticide Registration Review Section  
3125 Conner Blvd. Bldg. 6 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
 
 
Re: The voluntary withdrawal of our application for a FIFRA Section 24(c) Special Local Need registration 

of AgLogic 15GG on citrus.  This application was dated and submitted to FDACS on June 1, 2018. 
 
 
Dear Ms. Brown, 
 
We were in the process of responding to the EPA letter of August 15, 2018 when we were told that 
FDACS planned to issue a Notice of Denial of our application for a FIFRA Section 24(c) Special Local Need 
registration of AgLogic 15GG (EPA Reg. No. 87895-4) on citrus.  We fully expect that our detailed 
response to EPA will satisfy the concerns outlined in their letter.  Therefore, we think it appropriate to 
allow the review process to continue until August 31, 2018.  If there is no resolution by then, please 
accept our withdrawal effective August 31, 2018.  Additionally, we fully expect that the voluntary 
withdrawal of our SLN will be without prejudice and with the full reservation of rights accorded by law. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Larry Hodges, Ph.D. 
Directory Regulatory Affairs 
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